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190-391
Fax: 886-2-2287-5717

 Japan
Prof. Tomoe Nobuhiro (Abstracts/Proposals; 

Calligraphy Works)
Email: nobuhiro＠yasuda-u.ac.jp
Yasuda Women’s University
6-13-1 Yasuhigashi
Asaminami-ku, Hiroshima, Japan 731-0153
Tel.: 81-82-878-8111 (W) 
Fax: 81-82-872-2896

Korea
Dr. Kim Byong-Gi (Abstracts/Proposal; Cal-

ligraphy Works)
Email: shimseok@chonbuk.ac.kr
Department of Chinese Language & Literature
Chonbuk National University 
Jeonju, Jeonbuk, 561-756, South Korea
Tel.: 82-(0)63-270-3270 (W); Cel. 019-9776-

7920
Fax: 82-(0)63-270-3223

6. Tentative Conference Schedule:
June 30 (Monday): 
 On-site Registration; Opening Ceremony; 

Keynote Address; Panel Presentations, 
 Round Table Discussions; Welcome Recep-

tion.

July 1 (Tuesday):
Panel Presentations; Round Table Discussions; 

Calligraphy Demonstrations & Exhibition; 
Closing Ceremony.

July 2 (Wednesday):
 Calligraphy Cultural Heritage Fieldtrip, Palace 

Museum, Taipei, Taiwan 

7. Registration Fees:
 $80 (Early Registration: before April 1, 2008)
 $100 (Regular Registration: after April 2, 

2008)
 $120 (On-site Registration)

8. Travel (International) & Accommodation:
 Detailed information concerning international 

travel to conference site, conference-designated 
 lodgings and group rates will be made available 

to each participant upon registration.

Duke University Study in China 
Program

Duke University, in cooperation with Capital Nor-
mal University in Beijing, will offer its 27th annual 
program of Study in the People’s Republic of 
China in the summer of 2008.  This eight week 
program is held in collaboration with Washington 
University in St. Louis and Wesleyan University 
and focuses on intensive language study, with field 
trips every weekend.  A host family option for stu-
dents with 2 or more years of Chinese is available.  
Program features include Chinese language part-
ners, weekly language table, language pledge, local 
excursions, a longer out-of-town weekend trip, and 
available extra curricular activities.

In addition, Duke will again offer its spring pro-
gram at Yunnan Normal University in Kunming in 
2009.

Please e-mail us with your questions: china-
abroad@duke.edu

Asian/Pacific Studies Institute
323A Trent Drive Hall; Box 90411
Duke University
Durham, NC 27708 0411 USA
Phone: 1 919 684 2604

Where: Beijing, with excursions to other locations
When:  Summer 2008
Web Page: http://www.duke.edu/APSI/china


